
 
April 30, 2021 

Free meal program to continue this summer 
 
Morton School District 709, in conjunction with the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture, is continuing its free meal program through the summer months. 
 
All Morton children ages 1 to 18 – not just District 709 students -- are eligible for 
the program, regardless of family income. Families who wish to participate can 
sign up for the meals here between May 1 and May 14. 
 
The dates for summer pick-up are May 24, May 31, June 7, June 14, June 21 and 

June 28 – Mondays all. The five days’ worth of 
meals are available between 10:30 a.m. and 
11 a.m. at the Bertha Frank Performing Arts 
Center at Morton High School, 350 N. Illinois 
Ave. 
 
This USDA program is a carryover from the 
free lunch program instituted in 2020 in the 
wake of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 

Questions may be directed to Kristina Klein, operations supervisor at Arbor 
Management, kristina.klein@mcusd709.org or 309-284-6320, or to Amy 
Zimmerman at the Morton District Office, amy.zimmerman@mcusd709.org or 
309-284-8070.  
 

### 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1kls76-yjR-8Ikj_ZpAGWgttI4jm5IJVSr40hffKJMqI/edit

